Watonga Public Library Board Meeting

November 20, 2023 @ 4pm

The Watonga Public Library Board met for their regular monthly meeting on Nov. 20, 2023, at
4:00 pm. Those present were Janice Coble, Janet Taylor, Leigh Ellen Lafferty and Patt Curtin.
City Manager Karrie Beth Little was present as well. Vice President Janet Taylor called the
meeting to order in the absence of President Lisa Seitter. A Motion to approve the minutes of

the October meeting was made by Patt Curtin and Seconded by Janice Coble. Motion carried.

The circulation and finance reports were given by Director West. The Board Members discussed

the finances in the Library Operations account.

Director West reported on the success of the Adult Cooking Class and the plans to continue the
class in January after the Holiday season. The Book Club discussed “Lessons in Chemistry,” by
Bonnie Garmus and the discussion went well apart from some minor friction which director west
diffused.

New programming initiatives were presented to the board and were covered at length by
Director West with both a presentation packet and audio visual aids. The board was highly

receptive and supportive of the new initiatives.

A motion to adjourn was made by Janet Taylor and seconded by Leigh Ellen Lafferty. Motion

Carried.

Jadon West, Library Director



